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December 22, 2006 
 

 
Mr. Alan H. Jepson 
City Clerk 
Parsons Building 
70 West River Street 
Milford, CT 06460 
 
Dear Mr. Jepson, 
 

The Eisenhower Park Study Committee has scheduled an OPEN HOUSE on Tuesday 
January 23, 2007 (7:00–9:00pm) in the City Hall Auditorium. A snow date has also be set for 
Wednesday January 24, 2007 (7:00 - 9:00pm).  The purpose of this Open House format is to 
present the Future Vision Plans for Eisenhower Park to the public, after which the public is 
invited to come forward and review the maps that outline each of the phasing processes for 
park rehabilitation and enhancement.  The public is also encouraged to mingle with the Mayor, 
EPSC Members, City Department Heads, and other Elected Officials. 
 

Please record and notice this meeting for the public and media as required by FOIA at 
your earliest convenience.  We will be contacting city staff to arrange for a recording secretary 
for this meeting.  In the meantime, should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me. 
 
Sincerely, 

Mark 
Mark Lofthouse    
Chairman     
1 (203) 537-8871     
lofthousem@aol.com    
 
cc: Mayor Richetelli, Gary Sorge (Vollmer Assoc.), EPSC Committee 
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